
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 28th May 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
I’m sure we’re all looking forward to some time with our families this Bank Holiday Weekend and 
Half Term.  Thank you for your support throughout the past six weeks: the children have worked 
very hard and will be ready for their break.  Please do remember to remain vigilant throughout the 
break for the signs and symptoms of COVID 19 and continue to follow the procedure of informing 
school if you notice anything.  We will continue to monitor the school admin and headteacher 
email accounts throughout the break. 

 
Sponsored Walk 

 
What a lovely day we all had on Wednesday.  The children did fantastically well and we are 
extremely proud of how they pushed themselves to complete such fantastic distances.  Pictures 
are being loaded on the school website and facebook page today so you’ll be able to see some of 
the highlights.  Please remember to bring in all your sponsor money to the school office as soon 
as you can in a clearly marked envelope.  Thank you. 
 
After School Clubs 
 
We have a great selection of new After School Clubs for you to choose from when we return in 
June.  Here’s a quick look at what’s coming up:- 
 
Monday – Athletics – a variety of sporting activities led by John.  With something new to try 
each week, there will be lots of fun activities going on. 
 
Tuesday – Gardening – come and join Mrs Ball to discover the amazing things to you can learn 
about nature and gardens. Digging in the mud guaranteed! 
 
Wednesday – Summer Crafts – a different activity each week, we aim to have as many outside 
crafty challenges as the weather allows! Led by Karen. 
 
Thursday – Razzamatazz – we are so excited to be welcoming the Razzmatazz team into 
school.  Theatre, dance, music! Definitely not to be missed! 
 
Friday – Football – come along and improve your footie skills with John, Guaranteed fun! 

 
 



     

 

Bags 2 School – Message from Karen 
 
Bag2School Clothes collection -Friday 2nd July 9am 

 
Please ONLY BRING YOUR DONATIONS DOWN TO SCHOOL ON THE DAY as there isn’t 
anywhere to store them.  There won’t be any bags coming from the company, so please just use 
bags you have at home.  Items accepted are Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothes, Shoes, 
Handbags, Belts and Accessories. They DO NOT accept Uniform, Pillows, Duvets, Bedding, 
Curtains, Soft Toys or Bric a Brac. 

 

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Diary Dates (some are subject to progression through lockdown roadmap) 
 
KS2 Sound Walk      14th June 
Swimming Week      21 st – 25 th June 
‘Move-up’ day in school     1st July 
School Reports issued to parents    2nd July 
Sports Day      7th July 
Leavers’ service (In church, all parents & community invited) 15th July 2pm   
End of summer term     16th July 2pm 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 7thJune 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Athletics                  Thursday – Razzamatazz 
  
Tuesday –     Gardening        Friday – Football 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Summer Craft 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 

 
 


